PHILADELPHIA INTERFAITH WALK FOR PEACE AND RECONCILIATION
MARCH, 2007
 

Dear CAIR-PA: 

This letter is to acknowledge that Ms. Adeeba Al-Zaman is a gifted young adult who has shown extraordinary leadership in promoting understanding among Christians, Jews, Muslims, Sikhs and other religious and ethnic groups in Greater Philadelphia and beyond.  We have been privileged by her wonderful contribution on behalf of CAIR-PA at various times to the planning of the Philadelphia Interfaith Walk for Peace and Reconciliation. We also acknowledge that CAIR-PA is a very excellent organization which builds bridges of understanding between Muslims and the broader culture.

This annual interfaith walk, which will occur for the fourth time on June 3, 2007, attracts hundreds of people each spring as we express our friendship and understanding by walking together prayerfully from a church to a mosque to a synagogue.  Adeeba Al-Zaman is a very thoughtful, peaceful and well educated Muslim leader who brings a spirit of compassion and insight to our work and to all of her activities.  She is truly a representative of peace.

The fact that Adeeba and CAIR-PA are being smeared by an uninformed and prejudiced person(s) who may be trying to grab media attention and to promote ethnic fear and distrust is truly distressing and undermines the spirit of interfaith understanding that so many groups such as ours have cultivated over time.
We acknowledge and appreciate CAIR-PA’s support of interfaith dialogue and protection of the civil rights of American Muslims in our region.

Peace, Salaam, Shalom,

The Interfaith Walk for Peace and Reconciliation

Coordinators: Vic Compher, Lance Laver, Adab Ibrahim
